Howard Fink

From:

Larry Roman [romanl@twp.northfield.mi.us]

Sent:

Monday, November 16, 2015 2:19 PM

To: Cc: Marilyn Engstrom Howard Fink

Subject:

Planning Commission Term

Dear Marilyn,

I would like to formerly request your consideration for reappointment to the Northfield Township Planning Commission as my current term expires December 2015. I feel my experience and familiarity with several critical upcoming topics facing the Planning Commission could benefit Northfield Township and its stakeholders, and help move our township in a positive direction. Being a Northfield resident for 20 years, a retired building official, plan reviewer, building inspector, and ordinance enforcement officer lends to a unique perspective on matters facing our township currently and in the future.

I also feel fortunate to have served two prior Planning Commission terms while also serving on the Zoning Board of Appeals, offering my honest opinions based on presented facts and common sense in lieu of emotional reaction and assumption. I look forward to further serving Northfield Township, residents, and businesses. Please feel free to contact me on my cell at 734-645-3932 if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Roman